
Notice of Utility Tariff Filing 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Sand Point 
Generating, LLC (SPG) filed TA255-230, proposing to update its fuel handling charge . The fuel 
handling charge allows SPG to recover fees imposed by an affiliate (Sand Point Services, LLC, 
or SPS) for costs of delivering fuel to SPG. The fuel handling charge is a cost component in SPG's 
fuel costs that are recovered through the COPA surcharge. With TA255-230, SPG is proposing 
no change to its fuel handling charge of $0.40 per gallon. Additional information was included in 
TA255-230 to address the requirements set out in 3 MC 52.507(a), which govern transactions 
between utilities and affiliated entities. 

The fuel handling charge recovers SPS's costs related to delivering fuel to SPG and was part of 
the stipulation accepted with Order No. U-13-205(11 )/U-13-206(1 0)/U-13-207(9), issued 
December 17, 2014. That stipulation required SPG to update the fuel handling charge with future 
Cost of Power Adjustment (COPA) filings; however, with Letter Order No. L 1700111 the 
Commission required SPG to file the previous fuel handling charge as a separate filing. With 
TA255-230, SPG is proposing to update the fuel handling charge as a separate filing. 

This notice may not contain all requested revisions and the Commission may approve a rate or 
classification which varies from that proposed. You may obtain more information about this filing 
by contacting Lynette Ampadu, Utility Regulatory Administrator at SPG, at 3601 C Street, Suite 
1000-52, Anchorage, AK 99503; phone: (907) 762-8403. The complete filing is also available for 
inspection at the Commission's office at 701 West 8th Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; 
phone: (907) 276-6222, or may be viewed at the Commission 's website at http://rca.alaska.gov 
by typing 'TA255-230" in the Find a Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing , please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., July 20, 2018, at the 
Commission's address given above or via our website at: 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference TA255-230 and include a statement that you've filed a copy of the comments 
with SPG the address given above or by email to LynetteA@tdxcorp.com. Individuals or groups 
of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids or service, or 
alternative communication formats, please contact Valerie Fletcher-Mitchell at (907) 276-6222, 
toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY/Alaska Relay: 7-1-1 or 1 (800) 770-3973, or send a request 
via electronic mail to rca .mail@alaska.gov by July 13, 2018. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 20th day of June, 2018. 

REGULATORY COMrfSION OF ALASKA 
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